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Meeting Minutes 

 
Members Present: 

  Sandra Bartiromo 

  Tom Hicks 

Janice Ishikawa 

  Julie Meredith 

  LeValley Pattison 

  Randy Totorp  

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1:00 

 

Sandra Bartiromo – HSA DCC Chairperson 

Ed Development 10, Ed Development 11 and Physical Education 277 are in Curricunet for DCC 

approval.  Committee looks over and most people have reviewed.  Jaymie needs to do more work 

before the two Education Development courses can move ahead. She needs to show lab hours as 

it shows currently all lecture hours.  Course is lecture and lab.  Also some improvements needed 

to typical assignment. And more objectives are needed. Julie Meredith will email Jaymie and let 

her know. Also Dipte and Rory both need to look at it before it goes forward. 

 

Physical Education 277 is ready to go. Janice, Julie and Rory still need to go in and look at. It is 

important to move this on Chancellor’s office is holding the AA Kinesiology degree until this 

complies with CID. 

 

Ed Development 37 and Ed Development 38 are new courses that Julie Land is working on. Also 

slated on the curriculum plan is Deaf Culture for Deaf Students.  Committee concerned that there 

might not be a big enough need for this course.  Unsure if we can use “for Deaf Students”  in the 

title.  Need to research these.  We need to invite Jaymie and Dipte to meeting when this course is 

addressed in the Spring.  

 

Group also discusses the status of Physical Education 233B Advanced Pep Squad and Cheer.  

This course was submitted as a new course but is now back at the originator and in their hands.  

 

Committee review the spring plan and discusses changing the meetings from Friday mornings to 

Thursdays at 1:00.  Janice is not available on the 3
rd

 Thursday of each month. 

 

Mark Lipe – CCC Chairperson 

Tom Hazell has submitted a distance education version of Physical Education 10 – Body 

Conditioning.  Mark suggests that we have a special meeting to review this course in person.  We 

should also invite Quajuana Chapman and a Distance Education Specialist as these courses are 

being scrutinized.  

 



Next Meeting 

There will probably be a need for another meeting this semester especially to forward on the new 

Intercollegiate Sand Volleyball course. This course is still in consultation but we will meet once 

we can get it at the DCC level. 

 


